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Diary Dates… 

 

PTA Cake & Preloved Uniform Sales 
Monday, 27th March 
 
Parents Evening in person  
Tuesday, 28th March 3.30pm-6pm 
 

Parents Evening on line 

Wednesday, 29th March 3.30pm-6pm 

 

Spring Term Closes 

Friday, 31st March 

 

Easter Holidays 
Monday, 3rd April - Monday 17th April 
 

Tuesday, 18th April  
Summer Term Starts 
 
Water Bottles 
All bottles should be filled with water ONLY.  No squash or 
other drinks.  Many thanks  
 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

The children have been very busy this week in creating our International Women’s Day display and creating work as part 
of Global Recycling Day. As I write, there is a lot of activity in the school hall as children bring work along and adults 
support with its presentation. If you were able to join us, we hope you enjoyed the opportunity to see this work. 
 

We have also had the Book Fair running all week, supported by our PTA. Along with engaging young people in a love of 
reading, the school further benefits from taking a share in the profits of books sold. Thank you if you have been able to 
visit and make a purchase. 
 

We have now taken receipt of visualisers for all of our classrooms, courtesy of our PTA. The visualisers have come at a 
total cost of more than £1000, and we are very grateful for this support to enhance our classroom provision. 
 

I am hoping you will support me, particularly if you have children in Upper Key Stage 2, in ensuring that mobile phones do 
not come into school. If children do need to bring phones to school, they must be left in the school office at the start of 
the day and collected at the end of the day. There is no need for any of our pupils to have a mobile phone during the day. 
Please remind your child/ren of this. 
 

Next week is the final week of a busy term. We are looking forward to seeing many of you in school on Tuesday evening 
for parents’ evening, and online on Wednesday evening. Although these meetings are relatively short, I hope they will 
help you connect with your child’s experience in our school. Please remember that we are always keen to work with you 
in support of the children. Class teachers are around at collection time each afternoon for informal messages to be 
shared. Should there be more confidential or serious matters to discuss, we can arrange meetings as necessary. 
 
 

With best wishes for the weekend, Richard Martin. 

@fenhilp 

Diary Dates, Reminders & Other Info… 

 PTA Cake Sale 
The children will be bringing home some paper plates for 
the Cake Sale on Monday, 27th March. 
 
Parking at School 

  
Parents and others should not park along School Lane as 
there are double yellow lines on one side and the other is 
for the white cottage residents. Before that on Honey Hill, 
it is a clearway between 8.30-9.30am & 3.00 – 4.00pm 
Mon – Fri, so we would advise you to park in the church 
car park down Church Leys. 
 
Inspirations Open Day for our Dance, Acro and Drama 
classes on Saturday 25th March (see-attached info). 


